Kenneth Gibson

The Proposed amendment is a good one. Hopefully the onshore sewer system will be able to safely
treat the fouled water it receives from the ships. Hopefully by 2030 all vessel operators will be well
on the way to equipping all their ships with hydrogen fuel storage and hydrogen fuel cell powered
electric motors. Solar panel shade decks could supplement the hydrogen fuel. Just throw that on the
conference table.



